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Mr. James W. Durham -

Philadelphia Electric Company
2301 Market Street
P.O. Box 8699
Philadelphia, PA 19101

Dear Mr. Durham: ,

We have reviewed the financial information submitted for ;

1993 for Peach Bottom in your letter of April 14, 1993, and

conclurie that it satisfies the requirements of Section 140.21 of

10 CFR Part 140 that each licensee maintain an approved guarantee

of payment of deferred premiums for each operating reactor over

100 Mw(e) that it owns in whole or in part.

Sincerely,

Original signed by I. Dinitz for R. Wood

Robert S. Wood, Section Chief
Policy Development and Financial

Evaluation Section
'

Inspection and Licensing Policy Branch
Program Management, Policy Development ,

and Analysis Staff
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation -

,

DISTRIBUTION: [DURHAM2] j

CENTRAL FILE
ILPB/PDFES ROG.
IDINITZ ,

RWOOD
NRCPDR
LPDR
CPITTIGILO
JSHEA

ILPBfP11AS B':PMAS
s a .

;

IDINI CYpo W OD)
J

Th / ~3 q/ /93 .!x
l

i

$ b hI

!,

9304220096 930416 b I
PDR ADOCK 05000171 'l

.P PDR / 'Y i

1

% i



l

.a me
q'(' q'o UNITED STATES,

y "I, NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION7

,i;j W ASHINGTON, D. C. 20555a s.

4...../ April 16, 1993%

Mr. James W. Durham
Philadelphia Electric Company
2301 Market Street
P.O. Box 8699
Philadelphia, PA 19101

Dear Mr. Durham:

We have reviewed the financial information submitted for

1993 for Peach Bottom in your letter of April 14, 1993, and

conclude that it satisfies the requirements of Section 140.21 of

10 CFR Part 140 that each licensee maintain an approved guarantee

of payment of deferred premiums for each operating reactor over

100 Mw(e) that it owns in whole or in pe.rt.

Sincerely,

-

'LQ '

Rob rt ood, e tion Chief
Policy Development and Financial

Evaluation Section
Inspection and Licensing Policy Branch
Program Management, Policy Development

and Analysis Staff
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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